

EMPOWERED TO INFLUENCE AND INSPIRE!

18 Fricker Road, Illovo, Sandton 2196 P.O. Box 32035. Braamfontein 2017 Telephone: 011 381 8900 Website: www.inseta.org.za

08 April 2024

Dear INSETA Stakeholders

On behalf of INSETA, we would like to extend our sincere gratitude for your participation in our recent Mandatory Grant workshops held across the country and virtually. Your presence added immense value to our discussions, and we are grateful for the insights you shared.

The success of these workshops would not have been possible without your active involvement and thoughtful contributions. Your expertise and perspective helped us delve deeper into the topics at hand, fostering an environment of collaboration and learning.

We believe that the ideas exchanged during these workshops will have a lasting impact on our collective efforts towards improving our stakeholder experience with you. Your commitment to this shared endeavour is truly commendable.

Once again, thank you for your valuable participation. Should you have any further feedback or suggestions, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. Your input is invaluable to us as we strive for continuous improvement and excellence.

A reminder that the Mandatory Grant application window closes on 30 April 2024.

Wishing you all the best and looking forward to our future interactions.

Warm regards,

Leslie Kwapeng

Executive Manager: Operations